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REFUND

May 13, 2010

Re: Harnett County Land Use Application for Existing Tank

HTE: 10-5-23880 - Bethel Baptist Road, Lot 5

For: Shaw Construction Co. Inc

The above listed applicant applied for an existing tank inspection and erroneously
paid the fee for a new tank inspection which is $250.00. Environmental Health owes

a refund of $150.00 which is the difference between the two fees.

PAYMENT SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO:

Shaw Construction Co., Inc.

1248 Bill Shaw Road

Spring Lake, NC 28390

AMOUNT TO BE REFUNDED $150.00
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Harnett County Government Complex

307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

Ullington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547

fax: 910-893-9371
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